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5th June 2024 
Dear parents/carers 
 
I hope this letter finds you all well and that you had a good break. As some of you may know, we had Ofsted 
inspect the school in May and we are now delighted to be able to share the report with you. It was an 
overwhelmingly positive report, and I cannot tell you how proud I was to be Head of the school. Our site 
manager, cleaners, lunchtime supervisors, kitchen staff and teaching staff all played their part in allowing us to 
demonstrate to Ofsted what an excellent school we have. But of course, the most positive aspect of the school 
are your children, and this is also fully recognized in the report.  
 
So, I have attached the report for you to read and I hope you will feel as proud of your children and school as I 
do. Please can I remind you to take care driving outside school. I know it is congested, but there is nothing we 
can do about the size of the road, so I would urge you all to be patient and considerate to other drivers and 
especially the children. Now the weather has improved, I would urge as many people as possible to walk to 
school as this will help the situation. 
 
You will also be receiving lots of information about the many things happening in school as we come to the end 
of the year. Please look out for any communications from your class teacher, but here are some dates that you 
need to know: 

Dates for your diary 
Summer Term 

Reception & Nursery 
Animal Man visit 

Tuesday 6th June 

Year 1 – Exotic Zoo Friday 14th June 

Sports Day Times to follow shortly 

Year 2 – Residential Friday 5th July  

Year 6 – Leavers Assembly Friday  

Year 6 – Residential Monday 24th July to Friday 28th 

Year 6 – Leavers Assembly Friday 19th July – 9.15am  

Last Day of Summer Term Friday 19th July 2024 

School Closed/Summer 
Holidays 

Monday 22nd July to Tuesday 3rd September 

  

Return to School Wednesday 4th September 

 
If there is anything you would like to discuss about your child, or their education, please feel free to contact me 
at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Philip Salisbury 
Headteacher 


